
 



REPORT OF VISIT AND MEETING OF MGNCRE FACULTY MEMBERS TO IQAC ON 15.3.23 

PROCEEDINGS: 

Faculty members named Monika Kumari and Vikram Chand from Mahatma Gandhi National 

council of Rural Education, department of Higher Education, Ministry of education, Government 

of India visited IQAC M.M Mahila College Ara on 15.3.2023 at 11:30 a.m. They enquired about 

institutional sustainability, experiential learning, rural entrepreneurship, green environment, 

energy conservation, skill development programmes for students as well as for faculty 

members and waste management. IQAC coordinator provided information and answered the 

questions as per best of her knowledge. After knowing the current status on all required points, 

the faculty members from MGNCRE suggested some very innovative ideas within the financial 

and infrastructure limits of the institution for promoting sustainability and green environment. 

They suggested: 

1. Campus bazaar (students selling their own hand made products like paintings, cloths, 

craft items, or any other) 

2. Green campus maintenance with the help of students itself. (training for gardening and 

displaying slogans like NO SMOKING ZONE, NO PLASTIC, USE BYCYCLE, NO TOBACOO, 

and use of one sided used papers) 

3. Adoption of any girl school for promoting physical mental health along with 

menstruation hygiene through various awareness programmes. 

4. Starting skill based school after classes are over. Expert students of college can provide 

training to other students and earn money with some partnership with college. They can 

teach beautician classes, hair treatment, painting, rangoli, craft etc. 
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